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January 2, 1988

The Hanaurable Clayton Yeutter
United States Trade Representative
Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Yeutter,

I amn pleased ta receive your letter of today's date, which reads
as fo1laws:

(Soe pînerican Letter of January 2, 1988)

1 have the honaur ta confirm that the understanding referred ta
in your letter is shared by my Gavernment, and that your letter
and this reply, which is authentic in English and French, shall
canstitute an agreement between aur respective Gavernrnents, ta
enter inta farce an this day.

Yaurs sincerely,

Pat Carney


